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Dear Parents / Carers (Year 5 Emerald Class),     7th September 2023 
 
 
Re :  Trip to Horniman’s Museum 
 
 
On Friday 15th September, Emerald Class will be visiting Horniman’s Museum in south east 
London. 
 
The children should wear full school uniform, with sensible shoes and a suitable coat/sun 
hat. They will need a packed lunch with plenty of water carried in a rucksack. It may also 
be prudent to apply sun cream before attending school. The children will leave school after 
morning registration and arrive back in time for normal collection. 
 
The cost of this trip is £15 which includes a workshop, entry to the aquarium and a mini-bus 
fuel contribution. 
 
Payment should be made via SchoolComms under the heading ‘Y5 Horniman’ with payment 
due by Friday 29th September. Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office should you 
need to discuss the financial element of this trip. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Ruth Stoneham 
Head of School 
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